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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Week 
1!

Ground hog day 
writing:  
Write a story about a 
groundhog. Tell 
whether or not you 
think he will see his 
shadow.

Rainbow write the 
sight word “come”.  
Draw a picture to 
help you remember 
the word “come”.  
Write a sentence with 
the word “come”.

Practice skip !
counting by 5’s. How 
high can you go?!!
Complete the “Frosty 
count by 5’s” activity 
below.

Find 5 things around 
your house that are 
solid. Draw and label 
them.

Research a nocturnal 
animal. Create a circle 
map with facts about 
that animal. 

Week 
2!

Write a story about 
a friend. What 
makes that person a 
good friend?  
Illustrate your  
story.

Rainbow write the 
sight word “of”.  
Draw a picture to 
help you think of the 
word “of” 
Write a sentence with 
the word “of”.

Practice skip 
counting by 10’s. 
How high can you 
go? !
Complete the!
 “Colorful Hearts” 
activity page !
below.

Find 5 things 
around your house 
that are liquid. 
Draw and label 
them.

Take the circle map 
you created last week 
about a nocturnal 
animal and write  
sentences with facts 
about that animal. 

Week 
3!

President’s Day 
writing:  
Write about what you 
think would make 
someone a good 
president. 

Rainbow write the 
sight word “are”.  
Draw a picture to 
help you remember 
the word.  
Write a sentence with 
the word “are”.

!!
Practice addition and 
subtraction facts to 
12. 

Draw 3 things 
around your house 
that are a gas. Draw 
and label them.

Write a friendly letter 
to the president.  !
Draw a picture to go 
with your letter.

Week 
4!

Write your own 
version of the 
“Three Little Pigs”. 
You can change the 
characters/setting 
to make it your 
own. 

Rainbow write the 
sight word “went”.  
Draw a picture to 
help you remember 
the word.  
Write a sentence with 
the word “went”.

Review addition 
and subtraction 
facts with the  
“Follow the rule” 
activity page 
below.

Draw and label. 3 
examples of matter 
changing states.  
Ex: Ice cream  
melting (changes 
from a solid to  
liquid.) 

Use the people in 
your family to  
create an addition  
sentence. Draw a 
picture to illustrate 
your addition 
 sentence.
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